
Career and Life Planning Activity: Visit to the headquarters of EMSD 

 

A visit to the headquarter of Electrical and Mechanical Service Department (EMSD) 

has been organized on the 28
th

 October. 20 of our senior-form students have 

participated in this event to have an experience of being an engineer.  

 

In the first session of the event, our participants were toured around the headquarter of 

EMSD and learnt about green technology. In the second session of the event, our 

participants were given a chance to observe the way of the engineers worked. 

 

After the event, many students were able to build up a basic concept on engineering 

while most of them felt interested in becoming an engineer. All of them benefited a lot 

from this event. 

 

 

  



 

 

 


